
ORWINE is a policy oriented research project, funded by the European Commission, whose overall  
objective is to provide a scientific background for the development of EU legislative framework and 
code of best practices for organic wine production and labeling.
It started in February 2006 and will get to the conclusion in May 2009. Main outcomes are already 
available and will be presented at the workshop. 

ORWINE: SCIENTIFIC BASIS FOR 
EUROPEAN RULES ON ORGANIC WINE

ORWINE final results presented to the organic and wine sectors 

Thursday April 2nd  - from 8.30 till 13.00 a.m.
In ‘BusinessEurope’, Avenue de Cortenbergh 168,   

Room ‘Adenauer + De Gasperi’, Brussels

Workshop program

8.30  Registration of participants
9.00  Presentation of the project rationale and the work done in the 3 years  

 Roberto Zironi, UNIUD and Cristina Micheloni, AIAB
9,20  Analysis of existing EU regulations and private standards

Monique Jonis, ITAB
9,40 What do consumers and traders ask for?

Otto Schmid, FiBL
10,00 Coffee break
10,30 Wine-making techniques to reduce SO2 and other additives

Doris Rauhut, SRIG and Piergiorgio Comuzzo, UNIUD
11,00 Can Sulfit-limitating processes be successfully implemented in commercial wineries? 

Franco Weibel, FiBL
11,20 What do producers want and are ready to do?

Gianni Trioli, VINIDEA
11,40 A code of good practices as a guidance tool for wine-makers and complementary tool to the 

new rules
Uwe Hofmann, Ecovin

12,00 Recommendation for a scientifically based regulation
Cristina Micheloni, AIAB

12,20 Discussion and conclusions

An organic buffet accompanied by organic wine will conclude the meeting.

The participation to the workshop is free but please register your participation 
by sending a mail to the IFOAM EU office in Brussels, which is facilitating the 
meeting: lena.wietheger@ifoam-eu.org

For any additional information on the project visit the website www.orwine.org

mailto:angela.morel@ifoam-eu.org

